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Sent: 25 November 2015 09:37
To: Planning Policy

Subject: disappointment

We are extremely disappointed to see that you have included green belt land in your recent plan for
Addingham. We understood that this was not going to be the case. In any case this land to the east of the
village is already likely to be the cause of flooding . Since the Medical Centre and the sports facilities were

built at the nearby park the property next to us already floods in the garden due to extra run off. There is
also a Spring in the fields behind us which would be of concern.

However our main concern is the inclusion of ANY green belt land destroying the character of this village.

| hope this letter will be taken into consideration. | find your complicated documentation and e mails
extremely confusing and time consuming. Unlike you | am not being paid for my time!

Yours faithfully

Addingham
W.Yorks

1529 i

30/11/2015



